

NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2025

AGM

Come along to Pine Street Allotment Annual General Meeting on Monday October 27th at 7.30p.m. at Bilton Cricket club. Find out about how you can get involved and help plan for the future. The AGM is your opportunity to have your say, to suggest any changes and to vote.



The current committee will resign and a new committee will be elected on the night. The Secretary Irene Meredith and Committee member David Archbold will not be up for re election. The following are willing to stand for another year if re elected Diane Andrews (Chair) Sandra Haigh (Treasurer) Lily Whitehead. Karen Jowett, Mark Wallace, (committee members). We are looking for a site manager to oversee the running of the site and more committee members to help share the workload. We currently have nominations for Annabel Ryan, Susie Hughes and Susan Davy.

Completed nomination forms can be posted through the letterbox on Plot 38b before October 20th.

Dates for Your Diary

October 31st	The main gate close to vehicles and the water is turned off. If you need to deliver anything or take rubbish away it would be ideal to do it before the gate closes.
Every Tuesday from November 4th but as Bonfire night is on the following night it would be okay to have a fire on November 5th. Last fire date will be announced nearer the time.	make sure you are burning dry rubbish

The following documents are attached to this newsletter, nomination form (also available in shop), the constitution of Pine Street

Allotments and the AGM agenda

NEW TOILET

We have been successful in receiving a grant of £5000 from the National Lottery Fund. We will be using this to purchase a new composting toilet, which will replace the one we have. As a result of this the toilet will be out of use for the month of October

HALLOWEEN FRIDAY OCTOBER 31ST

Come along and join us at the shop community space for HALLOWEEN between 2 p.m and 4 p.m Fancy dress optional, fun essential. There will be gingerbread men, hot chocolate and treats.





Kings Seeds

There are still a few seed catalogues available in the shop, orders to be in by October 30th. We get a % of any sales so it is a valuable source of income for us. If you haven't used the seed catalogue before why not have a look and help boost our funds.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the AGM